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Kateel Ashok Pai Memorial Institute (KAPMI), Shivamogga 
faculty visits St. Joseph’s College(Autonomous), 

Bengaluru on 18.05.2022 
 

 

A team of 4 members from Kateel Ashok Pai Memorial Institute (KAPMI), Shivamogga visited 

St. Joseph’s College (Autonomous), Bengaluru on 18.05.2022 (Wednesday) to interact with 

the Principal and faculty. The objective of the meeting was to seek suggestions and 

collaboration for the expansion of their institution. 

Following were the delegates from the faculty from Kateel Ashok Pai Memorial Institute 

(KAPMI), Shivamogga. 

1. Dr. Rajendra Chenni, Academic Advisor 

2.  Dr. Sandhya Kaveri, Principal 

3.  Dr. Preethi V. Shanbhag, Trustee and Academic Director 

4.   Mr. Akshay, Department of Physics  

 

Fr. Dr. Victor Lobo, S.J. (Principal) welcomed the guests from Kateel Ashok Pai Memorial 

Institute (KAPMI and gave a brief introduction of the college. The interaction commenced 

with a presentation by Dr. Syed Wajeed (Director, Internal Quality Assurance Cell). Dr. Syed 

Wajeed’s presentation gave a holistic overview of the structure and functioning of the college 

with a particular emphasis on curriculum design and delivery. Then, Dr. Christo Selvan (Dean, 

School of Business) and Dr. Jayati Bhadra (Head of Department, Big Data Analytics) presented 

their suggestions on the queries raised by the faculty from Kateel Ashok Pai Memorial 

36, Lalbagh Road, Bengaluru 
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Institute (KAPMI). Dr. Rajendra Chenni expressed his strong desire to collaborate with the 

college through a formal Memorandum of Understanding (MoU). After which, there was a 

general discussion over lunch. The team then visited the Internal Quality Assurance Cell 

(IQAC) and campus. The team was delighted with the productive interaction and profusely 

thanked the Principal, management and IQAC team for providing such an excellent 

opportunity. The objective of the meeting was met, and the team from Kateel Ashok Pai 

Memorial Institute (KAPMI) has requested further handholding and mentoring from St. 

Joseph’s College (Autonomous), Bengaluru. 

 


